## **Communication from Public**

Name:

**Date Submitted:** 02/06/2023 08:02 AM

**Council File No:** 23-0040

**Comments for Public Posting:** I urge the City Council to approve this motion regarding Lulu's

Place. I am a resident of Westchester and have a daughter that is

14 years old. We have been waiting many years for more

recreational facilities in Westchester. We have eight tennis courts

in Westchester Park, and they are nearly always full. Local schools do not have tennis courts or soccer fields. We really need the facilities Lulu's place will offer. Thousands of our residents lost their homes in order to make room for LAWA to build the north runway of LAX. It was LAWA's formal agreement with the community that the land where the homes that were within the noise contours of LAX were condemned would be replaced with open space, athletic fields, and some commercial/mixed-use. Thank you so much for your consideration. Please vote "yes" on this motion for Westchester/PDR children and for children from

throughout the region.

## **Communication from Public**

Name: Lisa Gaines

**Date Submitted:** 02/06/2023 08:13 AM

Council File No: 23-0040

**Comments for Public Posting:** As a resident of Westchester for over 36 years, I am fully

supportive of the Lulus Place project on the Northside

Development of LAX property. This property was taken from longtime residents by eminent domaine and in return, the city promised the community to use this space for greenspace, soccer fields, dog park and other community outdoor activities. This promise (legal commitment) was given many years ago, with no effort to implement the plan. Everyday, residents pass by this area and see the lack of the city's fulfillment of its promises. The city needs to fulfill its promises to the community and approve this project. While the use is not for soccer, tennis courts are outdoors and will be open to the community. Lulu's mission is great.

## **Communication from Public**

Name: sean riley

**Date Submitted:** 02/06/2023 08:26 AM

Council File No: 23-0040

Comments for Public Posting: it is finally about time something BENEFICIAL to our

neighborhood is finally being proposed instead of some ridiculous high rise or homeless shelter. please let this project take hold and

bring some positive growth to westchester